
 

 

 

13th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

End of term arrangements: Autumn 2023 - Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

Students will be dismissed from school for the Christmas break on different days and times to 

ensure they leave the school premises safely. Please note the timings below:  

 

• Year 7 will be dismissed at 12:10pm (main gate) on Thursday 21st December 

• Year 8 will be dismissed at 12:20pm (main gate) on Thursday 21st December  

• Year 9 will be dismissed at 12:30pm (outer student gate) on Thursday 21st December  

• Years 10 to 13 will be dismissed through their normal gates at 2.30pm on Wednesday 20th 

December.  

 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Students in Years 10 to 13 can wear a Christmas jumper to school on this day and will be dismissed 

from school at 2.30pm from the gates stated above. 

 

Thursday 21st December 2023 

Students are expected to arrive to school between 10.15am and 10.30am. The school day will 

begin for students at 10.30am for Christmas commemoration and celebration assemblies and 

Form Parties. Students can wear a Christmas jumper to school on this day. 

 

Students in receipt of Free School Meals can collect a lunch to go from the Dining Hall 

between 12.10pm and 12.40pm.  

 

Start of Term Arrangements – Monday 8th January 2024 

Students will return to school as normal on Monday 8th January 2024, following the week B 

timetable. 

 

Thanks again for your support and wishing you all a very restful Christmas break and best wishes 

for the New Year.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 
Mr Nathan Walters 

Headteacher 

 


